
 
 

 
 

Editor in Chief, World Journal of Clinical Cases  

Lian-Sheng Ma, President and Company Editor-in-Chief 

 

June, 2016 

 

Dear Editors and Reviewers, 

 

Thank you for your invitation to submit a review for your journal. I would be glad to accept your 

invitation and we hereby would like to submit our manuscript titled “A case of severe alcoholic 

hepatitis treated with granulocytapheresis” Yukari Watanabe, Tomohiro Iwasaki, Hiroyuki Abe, 

Shunsaku Takahashi, Kenichi Mizuno, Manabu Takeuchi, Atsushi Eino, Ichiei Narita, and Shuji 

Terai, and myself for publication as a review in World Journal of Clinical Cases. The provided ID 

for this invited review is (00188507). 

 

The main contribution of our paper is that we describe a patient with severe alcoholic hepatitis 

complicated by an infection who was successfully treated with only granulocytapheresis. We believe 

that this contribution is theoretically and practically relevant because no effective treatment has been 

established for severe alcoholic hepatitis. This summary will contribute for many physicians to 

appropriately diagnose patients and successfully treat them, hence we believe, is worth publishing in 

World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

We declare that this work is original, the manuscript is not under consideration by other journals, and 

the material has not been previously published. All authors approved the contents submitted. We 

look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Kenya Kamimura, M.D., Ph.D. 

Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 
Graduate School of Medical and Dental Sciences 
Niigata University 
1–757 Asahimachi–dori, Chuo-ku, Niigata, Niigata, 9518510, JAPAN 
Tel: +81 (25) 227–2207 
Fax: +81 (25) 227–0776 
E–mail: kenya–k@med.niigata–u.ac.jp 
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